
 
TO ALL FLEET VESSELS         
 
 
Ref  : DMA/AIFI/98/C 1090        
Date: 25/01/2020 
 
Dear Capt. 
Good Day 
 
 
A newly identified coronavirus has been spreading in China, and has now 
reached several other countries. As the number of confirmed cases and 
deaths continue to rise, health officials are working on all fronts to learn 
more about the virus and put measure into place to curtail its spread. 
Update on Saturday, Jan. 25: Fifteen additional deaths have been reported 
in Wuhan, where the virus originated and total number of deaths up to 41. 
 
Attached please find OASIS circular which contains points to be considered 
while vessel is in the affected areas. 
 
You are requested to confirm safe receipt, discuss the contents in the next 
consolidated meeting on board ,carefully read and explained to all crew 
and officers & keep a copy in the DA-11 file. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Capt. M.J.DANA 
Department of Maritime Affairs 
Direct Tel No.: +98-21-23843560   
Dept. Fax No.: +98-21-26100357 
Reply e-mails: 
Safety and General : dma@sapidshpg.com 
Security related: cso@sapidshpg.com 
(Note: This e-mail has been sent as BCC <blind carbon copy> to  
all fleet vessels, to eliminate the lengthy list that would  
result if this e-mail is printed) 
 








